

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Mr R James, Deputy CEO & Executive Headteacher

December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers



Christmas Jumper Day

The school will be having a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 10th December to raise money for Save the Children.

Save the Children are a charity that aim to help children here in the UK and around the world achieve their potential. They believe that children shouldn't be defined by their situation but by who they are and what they can be. Christmas Jumper Day is just one of the many ways Save the Children support those in need.

Students who wish to participate will be asked to make a £1 donation, but if they wish to contribute more, they may do so. If you would also like to make a contribution, this would be acceptable also.

All donations can be brought to school on the day.

Please note that students are required to be in full school uniform and may wear their Christmas jumper over their shirts and ties.

Thank you in advance for your support. For more information about Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day please visit https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day

Yours faithfully

Miss Romang Cavell Miss C Trafford Franklin Mrs Russel Parks Miss Churchman Winton

Mr Morbin Turing

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com www.notleyhigh.com













